
Dates for the Diary 
Friday 22nd March – Break up for Easter  

Monday 8th April – Return to school  

Friday 12th April – Y3 Football tournament 

Monday 13th May – SATs week  

Friday 24th May – Break up for 1 week  

 

 
 
Wedding Bells 

We are delighted to share that Mrs 

Griffiths and Miss Martin are getting 

married over the Easter holidays. 

Their married name will be Martin. 

 

Father Jonathan 

Our new Vicar Father Jonathan visited 

school yesterday to deliver an Easter 

Assembly – what a lovely man! 

He hopes to pop into school at least once a 

term and is working with Mrs Barber to 

consider how the Church can support and 

enhance our RE curriculum. 

 

 
 

Cyber Safety 

Last week Years 5 and 6 had an enlightening 

assembly about the cyber-crime. 

This week Cleveland Police are coming in to 

talk to about online Safety and Cyber 

Bullying – we want all of our children to know 

what the good choices are as well as what to 

do should they become victims of cyber 

bullying on their devices. 

 

After School Club 

The number of places available each day will 

reduce to 15 after the Easter holidays.  

In an emergency children can wait at the 

office for their parents. 
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Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Goodbye Mrs Fox 

Today we say a fond goodbye to Mrs Fox after 24 

and a half years of service at Lockwood! The children 

presented Mrs Fox with some gifts from the school 

including a ‘box of love’. 

I am sure you will join us in wishing Mrs Fox a long 

and happy retirement. She will be missed by us all! 

 

Kitchen 

We are very proud to announce our fantastic kitchen 

staff have maintained our 5-star food hygiene rating!  

A huge well done and thank you to our super kitchen 

staff, Tina, Jane and Alyson.  

Not only do they serve up tasty food they keep 

everywhere clean and organised!    

 

New headteacher  

Congratulations to Mr Charlie Johns our new 

Headteacher come September. Mr Johns comes to 

us from Overfields Primary School in Ormesby and 

previously taught at Handale Primary School in 

Loftus. He has been a Deputy Hedteacher for 10 

years and Lockwood is his dream school! 

I have spoken to his current Headteacher who has 

agreed to Mr Johns spending time at Lockwood 

picking things up from me in the summer term (after 

SATS). If possible, I would like to arrange an 

opportunity for you all to meet him before the end 

of the summer term. 

 

Red nose day 

Thank you for your support with our Red Nose Day 

Bake off.  

Together we raised £165 for the good causes 

supported by the charity. 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 


